To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We, the undersigned, are all residents of the Laurel Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which is the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it is the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal is presented by the developer as “a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south™ (si¢). However, the current proposal is for a very
high-density development. This is summed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2.94. This may be compared with the values for existing
developments, cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
Inn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for “the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets™ and 1.6 for the Inn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “transitional " between values in the range 1.6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However, it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR, the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate James Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less intrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Beyond the FSR noted, it proposes significantly reducing
setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria’s “missing
middle” problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council to limit ihe density of the development, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We, the undersigned, are all residents of the Laurel Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which is the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it is the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal is presented by the developer as “a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south” (sic). However. the current proposal is for a very
high-density development. This is summed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2,94, This may be compared with the values for existing
developments, cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
Inn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for “the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets” and 1.6 for the [nn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “‘transitional” between values in the range 1.6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However, it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR, the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate James Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less intrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Beyond the FSR noted, it proposes significantly reducing
setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria’s “missing
middle” problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council 1o limit the densily of the development, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We. the undersigned, are all residents of the Laurel Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which is the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it is the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal is presented by the developer as “a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south™ (vic). However, the current proposal is for a very
high-density development. This is summed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2.94. This may be compared with the values for existing
developments, cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
Inn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for “the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets™” and 1.6 for the Inn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “transitional™ between values in the range 1.6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However, it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR, the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate James Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less intrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Bevond the FSR noted. it proposes significantly reducing
setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria’s “missing
middle” problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council to limit the density of the development, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We, the undersigned, are all residents of the Laurel Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which is the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it is the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal is presented by the developer as “a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south™ (sic’). However, the current proposal is for a very
high-density development. This is summed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2.94. This may be compared with the values for existing
developments. cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
[nn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for “the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets” and 1.6 for the Inn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “transitional” between values in the range 1.6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However, it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR, the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate James Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less intrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Beyond the FSR noted, it proposes significantly reducing
setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria’s “missing
middle” problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council to limit the densily of the development, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We, the undersigned, are all residents of the Laurel Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which is the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it is the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal 1s presented by the developer as ““a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south™ (sic). However, the current proposal is for a very
high-density development. This is summed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2.94. This may be compared with the values for existing
developments. cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
Inn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for ““the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets™ and 1.6 for the Inn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “transitional” between values in the range | .6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However, it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR, the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate James Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less intrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Beyond the FSR noted, it proposes significantly reducing

setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria’s “missing
middle™ problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council to limit the density of the development, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We, the undersigned, are all residents of the Laurel Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which is the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it is the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal is presented by the developer as ““a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south™ (sic’). However, the current proposal is for a very
high-density development. This is summed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2.94. This may be compared with the values for existing
developments. cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
Inn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for “the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets” and 1.6 for the Inn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “transitional " between values in the range 1.6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However, it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR, the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate James Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less intrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Beyond the FSR noted, it proposes significantly reducing
setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria’s “missing
middle™ problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council to limit the density of the development, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victona, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We, the undersigned, are all residents of the Laurel Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which 1s the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it 1s the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal is presented by the developer as “a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south™ (s/¢). However, the current proposal is for a very
high-density development. This is summed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2.94. This may be compared with the values for existing
developments. cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
Inn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for “the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets™ and 1.6 for the Inn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “transitional” between values in the range 1.6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However, it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR, the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate Jamnes Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less intrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Beyond the FSR noted, it proposes significantly reducing
setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria’s “missing
middle” problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council to limit the density of the development, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We, the undersigned, are all residents of the Laure! Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which is the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it is the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal is presented by the developer as “a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south™ (sic). However, the current proposal is for a very
high-density development. This is summed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2.94. This may be compared with the values for existing
developments, cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
Inn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for “the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets™ and 1.6 for the Inn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “transitional " between values in the range 1.6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However, it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR, the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate James Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less intrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Beyond the FSR noted, it proposes significantly reducing
setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria's “missing
middle™ problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council to limit the density of the development, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signafure |
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We, the undersigned, are all residents of the Laurel Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which is the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it is the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal is presented by the developer as ““a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south™ (sic). However, the current proposal is for a very
high-density development. This is summed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2.94. This may be compared with the values for existing
developments. cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
Inn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for “the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets™ and .6 for the Inn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “transitional” between values in the range 1.6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However, it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR, the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate James Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less intrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Beyond the FSR noted, it proposes significantly reducing
setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria’s “missing
middle™ problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council to hmit the density of the development, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature

Ml Neae VIV 479 MO
ot AJ/;V/LZ/) Yy v gV 479

L

1 28 ~ A {

BYs

. y v/ 1 v /) C‘-J',"’
CAnNDY \)/\N \(ét’,‘;!f,u (A B u{r“f (L AL g an




To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We, the undersigned, are all residents of the Laurel Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which is the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it is the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal is presented by the developer as ““a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south™ (sic). However, the current proposal 1s for a very
high-density development. This is suinmed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2.94. This may be compared with the values for existing
developments. cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
Inn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for “the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets™ and 1.6 for the Inn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “transitional” between values in the range 1.6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However. it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR. the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate James Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less intrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Beyond the FSR noted, it proposes significantly reducing

setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria’s “missing
middle™ problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council to hinit ihe density of the developiment, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

We, the undersigned, are all residents of the Laurel Point neighbourhood of James Bay, near the
site bounded by Québec, Montreal and Kingston Streets which is the subject of a development
proposal put forward by Mike Geric Construction Ltd. However, we note that this development
is important not just for us but for the whole city. Laurel Point is a prominent feature of
Victoria; it is the area first seen by many visitors, including those arriving on cruise ships, many
of whom walk past this site.

The proposal is presented by the developer as “a thoughtful transition between the scale and
character of the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal Streets, with that of the single-
family houses and townhomes to the south™ (sic). However, the current proposal is for a very
high-density development. This is summed up by the Floor-to-Site Ratio (FSR). The current
proposal has an FSR value of 2.94. This may be compared with the values for existing
developments, cited in the City’s examination of the rezoning and changes to the neighbouring
Inn at Laurel Point as around 2.2 for “the waterfront buildings along Quebec and Montreal
Streets” and 1.6 for the [nn at Laurel Point after it has been expanded. An FSR of 2.94 cannot be
interpreted as “transitional " between values in the range 1.6 to 2.2 and the much lower values in
the rest of James Bay.

We accept that the development will entail some loss of view and light for neighbouring
buildings. However, it should be genuinely “transitional”, to be more compatible with the
surrounding buildings. As a result of the anomalously high FSR. the proposal is for a tower of
17 stories plus a services floor. This would be way taller than any other building in the area, and
would completely dominate James Bay. A shorter but broader building with the same FSR
would be no less infrusive. The current proposal far exceeds existing zoning and Official
Community Plan requirements. Beyond the FSR noted, it proposes significantly reducing
setbacks and changing zoning, without providing anything to help alleviate Victoria’s “missing
middle™ problem.

We urge Victoria City Council to review the proposal thoroughly. We recognise the need for
this site to be developed but ask that it be done in a way that would not be so dominating. We
ask Victoria City Council to limit the density of the development, preferably by limiting the
FSR, to ensure that the site is not developed in a way that makes our city less attractive to both
residents and visitors.

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victona, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature =
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC

Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

Name Postal code  Telephone no. , Signature
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC

Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC

Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victornia, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

Name _ Postal code  Telephone no. Slgmtlgc
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC
Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

Name Postal code  Telephone no. Signature
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To: The Mayor and Council of the City of Victoria, BC

Re: Development in James Bay, at Quebec, Montreal and Kingston Streets

Name

Postal code

Telephone no.
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